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Dear Friends of the Arts, 
  
Your health is important to us, as is your ability to access and enjoy the arts here in 
Venice. We are currently working with our partner organizations to determine what 
measures may be needed as shows resume at the VPAC. At this time, we plan to ask 
guests to wear a face mask while inside the facility. As you know, recommendations and 
public policies are changing rapidly, and we appreciate your understanding as we may 
need to update our requirements in the future. 
  
Thank you for your understanding. We can’t wait to see you #BackAtTheVPAC starting 
in November. 

 
 
 

  

  
  

 
 
 

              Best Regards, 

             
              Reno Manne  
              Executive Director 
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